THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:
September 21, 2006

SUBJECT:
ALLOCATIONS OF NEW POSITIONS BASED ON STAFFING POLICY/MANDATORY CAP SIZES

ISSUE

Adjustments to staffing are necessary to meet the board staffing policy(HCAR 02.4331)and/or maximum cap sizes established by state law.

FACTS

State law provides for an annual adjustment. It has been the policy of the Personnel Department to allocate as soon as possible (but no later than September 15) to minimize disruptions caused by rescheduling classes.

The following new positions have been added in accordance with Board HCAR 02.4331:

Creekside, 1.0; Lakewood, 1.0; Lincoln Trail, 1.0; New Highland, 1.0; Vine Grove, 2.5; Woodland, 1.0; Bluegrass Middle, 2.0; East Hardin, 3.0; West Hardin, 0.5.

Therefore, 13.0 new positions have been added at district schools.

